
 

Newsletter 23rd July 2021 

Our Virtue to Live By  

for next week is 

Service 
 “Each of you should use the gifts God has given you to 

serve others.”  

(1 Peter 4:10)I 
 

Signs of living the virtue of service: 

 We think of the needs of others and how we can help. 

 

 We look for ways to help others without being asked. 

 

 We know there are different ways to serve. 

 

 We give our time to serve others willingly. 

 

We know that service can bring joy to ourselves and others. When we serve 

we share our gifts. We serve with enthusiasm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 
 

 

School Opens 

On 

 

Tuesday 

7th Sept 
 

 

 



 

For the year from 

September our 

attendance is 97.6% 

We have met our target for the year of 97% so a massive 

well done to you all and guess what….Mrs Walsh 

will be raising the bar again next year!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 and Year 2/3 

would like to thank you to 

John Lewis and 

Waitrose kindly 

donated toys and 

food packs for us to 

distribute to some of 

our families.  We 

really appreciate 

their generosity. 

Sarah very kindly bought 

two children the Year 6 

Leaver’s class photo. She 

wanted to show the true 

example of all they have 

learned in Year 6. 

 



everyone who bought a ticket for their raffle. They are truly grateful for all 

your support as they raised over £200 for their charities of 

UNICEF and The Children’s Heart Foundation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These are the  winners of the Raffle held 

by classes Year 2 and Year 2/3. 

Scarlett and Arminas won first prizes of  a Hamper. 

Amelia won second prize of Prosecco and cake 

made by Saved by the Bake.  Polly 

and Laroya won third prizes of a 

sweetie hamper. Finally, Grace, 

Saxon, Louie and Amber won fourth 

and fifth prizes of a box of chocolate. 



We wish our Leavers of 2021 every success and happiness in the future. We are very proud 

of the young people you have become. May God always hold you in the palm of His hand. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely summer, 

God Bless from Mrs Walsh and all the school staff. 


